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Hannah Clark 
 
We are proud to nominate Hannah Clark for the NATRC Region 3 Appreciation Award.  She is 
one of our young competitors who made all things NATRC a big part of her life.  For a young 
woman starting her career, dealing with company mergers and related job insecurity, and 
financially pulling a life together after college, continuing to ride and compete is in itself a 
challenge.  Throw in COVID, she’s had more than enough to do to keep busy.  Still, she and her 
stepfather managed the only Region 3 ride in 2019.  She also became our newsletter, the 
Stirrup, editor and she maintains e-mail communications with all our members. 
 
While she had (?) to move to Montana because her company left Colorado, and she is a very 
long drive from our existing rides, she is still a Region 3 member.  We hope she hosts a local 
ride one day, giving us reason to drive North, and brings Montana into the fold.  
 
We miss the joy she always showed competing with Dhara.  It was infectious and encouraged 
our Novice riders to move up and refine their skills.  We very much appreciate her continued 
support and wish for her, nothing but the best! 
 


